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1. The comments provided by this panel after the presentation on Highway Locality 

Budget made at the October 2011 Panel meeting has been fed back through 
officers along with those from panels in the other nine districts / boroughs to the 
Executive Member for Highways and Transport, Stuart Pile. 

 
2. It is expected the officers and the Executive Member will report, with 

recommendations on the successor arrangements, to full cabinet in July 2012, 
and that the panels will be informed of the outcome at their meetings in July 
2012. 

 
3. A note on the direction of travel from the Executive Member will be provided as a 

verbal update at the March panel meeting, to be read either by the Chair or 
District Manager. 
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